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The ASU asks Fair Work Commission to recognise 
Disability Workers who support clients with COVID-19 

Disability workers are on the front-lines of the COVID-19 pandemic. Our society is 
relying on you to make sure that people with a disability get the support they need in 
these troubled times. Your hard work should be recognised.  

The ASU has lodged an application in the Fair Work Commission to vary the SCHDS Award for an allowance to 
recognise disability workers when they work with a client who is self-isolating because of COVID-19. 

We have asked the Fair Work Commission to vary the SCHDS Award so that a disability worker is paid an allowance 
of $4.94 for each hour they work with a client who has COVID-19 or is isolating because they may have COVID-19.  

This allowance recognises the huge responsibility of caring for a person with such an infectious disease. 

We filed our evidence and submissions on Wednesday, 20 May. We will keep you updated as the case progresses. 

Paid Pandemic Leave 

Our case to win paid pandemic leave continues! The Fair Work Commission will hear our case on 25 and 26 June. 

Pass this bulletin to your friends and colleagues in disability services. If you aren’t a member yet, join us at 
www.asu.asn.au/ASUJOIN.   

Speak to your local organiser for more information. 

Branch Contact Contact Number 

NSW/ACT Services Angus McFarland (02) 9310 4000

VIC/TAS A&S Leon Wiegard (03) 9342 3400

VIC PS Matt Norrey (03) 9342 3300

QLD SNA Justine Moran (07) 3844 5300

SA/NT Erin Brooks (08) 8363 1322

WA Jill Hugo (08) 9427 7777

http://www.asu.asn.au/ASUJOIN

